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June 9, 2025

LOWER COLGAN CREEK RESTORATION - PHASE 3

Dear Residents:

The City of Santa Rosa is contracting with Team Ghilotti, Inc. for construction of the above
referenced project. Construction will begin approximately June 16, 2025, and last approximately 5
months.

This restoration project will greatly enhance native wildlife habitat, water quality, and stream shade
while reducing flood risk and improving outdoor recreation opportunities. A multi-use pathway will
be constructed along the northern and western side of the channel and a pedestrian bridge will
connect the new pathway to Bellevue Avenue. Most of the trees lining Monument Drive and along
Bellevue Avenue will remain. However, widening and re-contouring the channel will require the
removal of 166 trees within the project limits. This project includes planting and maintaining
approximately 437 native mitigation trees while maintaining another 207 trees, 760 shrubs, 1,190
flowering forbs, and 5,800 grasses to enhance the riparian habitat. Two acres will also be seeded
with milkweed and other nectar flowers for monarch and pollinator habitat. (See reverse for

project limits).

Though temporary impacts to your neighborhood are inevitable, our goal is to improve our
community infrastructure without creating any more disturbance than necessary. The Contractor will
be advised that daily and weekly activities such as mail delivery and garbage service must continue
during the project. If you have special needs regarding access, or if you have any questions or
concerns, please contact either Construction Manager at the following numbers:

Cody Bedell, Team Ghilotti Construction Manager (415) 299-4546, Mobile
Tom Gorman, Green Valley Engineering Construction Manager (707) 888-8064, Mobile

If you are aware of other occupants on your property who may not receive this notice, please share
this notice with them or contact me with their address and | will notify them directly.

In addition to written communications like this, the City has created a special website where you can
track the progress of this project. Simply go to www.srcity.org/CIP, view the map, and click on the
blue map pin that corresponds to this project. You can also view the list of all Capital Improvement
Program projects and find this project under Project ID No: 01946.

The City values your feedback. Please tell us how we did in your neighborhood by completing a
post-construction survey. The survey will be delivered by a City representative to homes and
businesses near the construction site upon completion of this project. You may also access the
survey online at www.srcity.org/construction.

Sincerely,

Greq Dwver

Greg DwyZr (Jun 12,7025 08:12 PDT)
GREGORY DWYER
Associate Civil Engineer

Capital Projects Engineering ® 69 Stony Circle ® Santa Rosa, CA 95401
Phone: (707) 543-4280 e Fax: (707) 543-4281
www.srcity.org
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